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Greetings BFC Families! 

Happy November! 

Please remember, this Sunday is when Daylight Savings Time Ends!! Make sure to set your 

clocks an hour back. Enjoy that extra hour of sleep before Sunday Service! 

 

We would like to express our utmost gratitude to the community and beyond for continuing 

to pray for our dear sister, Hiromi Kitchens and her family. Please read the previously sent email 

regarding an update on Hiromi's current condition and for more details on visitations. 

 

Please be aware of these upcoming events: 

 

Parenting Our Young Adult Kids Small Group/Meetup (starting Nov. 12th) 

We will meet up every few weeks on Sunday mornings at 8:30AM at Eldorado Diner on Rt. 119. 

We'll talk (confidentially), learn, laugh and have coffee! 

Contact Debby Gullery if you're interested in attending: 

debbygullery@ yahoo,com 

  

SAVE THE DATE!!! Special Sister's Gathering (Sunday, December 3) 

Nora Spurgin and Betsy Jones have agreed to come and spend an afternoon with us to talk 

about raising our adult children. If you come, you can expect some wisdom, lots of talking, 

probably a few tears, and plenty of laughter. Hope to see you there! 

Contact Debby Gullery if you're interested in attending: 

debbygullery@ yahoo,com 

 

Missed last week's Weekly Update? Click here to watch the video! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Saturday, Up and Coming NY Youth Ministry held its annual Halloween Party at Belvedere. 

Many families and the youth from BFC and various other communities including NYC, NJ and 

Bridgeport have gathered together to enjoy an evening of fun and spookiness. Thank you to all those 

who have volunteered and offered their service to make this night a success! Please click here to 

see more photos. 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Coming Up Next Weekend - Last Chance to Register!! 

COR In The Park, Saturday, Nov. 11, 12-3pm 

Hello Young Professionals and Families of the Belvedere Community! Come join us for a lunch and 

Fall Festivities at the beautiful Garret Mountain Reservation, Woodland, Park, NJ! For more 

information contact Kester Wilkening. 

Register now at ourcor,com/reg/cor-in-the-park 

 


